

Legislative Services

Municipal Offices: 66 Charlotte Street
Port Colborne, Ontario L3K 3C8 · www.portcolborne.ca

T 905.835.2900 ext 106

F 905.834.5746

E saima.tufail@portcolborne.ca

December 12, 2023

Bonfield Township
Office of the Deputy Clerk – via email to: deputyclerk@bonfieldtownship.com
365 Highway 531
Bonfield ON
P0H 1E0

Town of Gore Bay
Office of the City Clerk – via email to: scarr@gorebay.ca
15 Water Street
Gore Bay, ON
P0P 1H0

Dear Sir or Madam:

Re: Bonfield Township and Town of Gore Bay - Support Tax Credit Increase Volunteer Firefighters

Please be advised that, at its meeting of November 28, 2023 the Council of The Corporation of the City of Port Colborne resolved as follows:

That the correspondence from Bonfield Township and Town of Gore Bay regarding Support Tax Credit Increase Volunteer Firefighters, be supported.

A copy of the above noted resolution is enclosed for your reference.

Sincerely,

Saima Tufail Acting City Clerk

cc. Association of Fire Chiefs of Ontario
Nipissing Mutual Aid Association
Manitoulin Fire Mutual Aid Association
Association of Municipalities of Ontario